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“Hi James. 

 
Installed the new Bryston card and it is 
fantastic really.  
 
Noise floor has dropped, details are better 
and bass is fantastic. These findings are in 
my set-up, so don't know if everybody will 
have the same change. I'm using AES/EBU. 
 
This is so much better that you should 
rename the BDP-2 with the new card to 
BDP-2.1, as older reviews done using        

AES/EBU with the old card is out-dated! 
 
Great work!!! “ 
 
Regards, 
Stig 
 

 
 
“Agreed, the new card takes the BDP-2 to another level.  James, your products just 
keep on getting better.” 
 
Bjski  
Senior Member 


